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Moorside Primary School                                                                                                      

Beaconsfield Street


Newcastle upon Tyne
NE4 5AW

Telephone: 0191 272 0239
Email:         admin@moorside.newcastle.sch.uk                                     

Website:     www.moorside.newcastle.sch.uk
Head Teacher: L Hall

Dear Parents/Carers,

One or more children in school have been found to have head lice recently. We would appreciate if you could look very carefully at the hair of everybody in your family and then check every week. Brushing and combing your children’s hair thoroughly each night helps to prevent head lice becoming attached.

If any of your children do have head lice, please let the teacher know immediately and treat the whole family with lotion. The lotion is available from your doctor on prescription (free) or from the chemist.

Yours sincerely,
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Linda Hall
Head Teacher
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